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Diary Dates 

September 

22nd  3.30pm—info meeting for Year 4, 

  5 & 6 parents re Residentials    

27th  2.30pm—info meeting for              

  Nursery and Reception parents        

October 

2nd  Harvest Festival      

Ofsted visit 
Thank you for your support with our Ofsted visit this week, and for the positive comments given to 

the Ofsted inspectors and the online survey. The report should be published before Half Term and we 

will share this with parents as soon as we can.  

REMINDER: Parent meeting regarding Year 4, 5 & 6 Summer Residentials 

Parents of pupils in years 4, 5 and 6 are invited to a meeting in the Hall this afternoon at 3.30pm 

with Mrs Whitford & Mr Emery. We will share with your our plans to take these year groups on         

residentials during the Summer Term. Please bring the children along too and they will be able to see 

photos from previous trips, to get an idea of where they are going. If you aren’t able to attend the 

meeting, we will send a letter home afterwards. 

 Kittiwake Oystercatcher Cormorant Curlew  Average Puffin 

 97% 91% 97% 97%  96.5% 99% 

Snowflake the Attendance Owl is    

awarded to Puffin class,                       

as they achieved the highest                      

attendance this week! 

If you are booking a holiday, please make sure that 

it coincides with school breaks. 

ATTENDANCE 

Puffin class’ outdoor adventures 
Puffin class have been making the most of our outdoor 

spaces this week, with a few rounds of ‘duck duck goose’ 

and a lesson on tree identification.  



Each week, Literacy Lead Mrs 

Thomson will recommend a 

reading book suitable for a 

range of primary school year 

groups. Here is this week’s 

book: 

Mrs Thomson’s Recommended Read 

Kittiwake class’ maths learning 

Years 1 and 2 have been getting hands-on in their maths lessons, 

having fun exploring ‘place value’. 

Community Fun Day tomorrrow 

A reminder to look at the last page of this newsletter for the poster with details of tomorrow’s                 

Community Fun day. 

Harvest Festival, Monday 2nd October 

On Monday 2nd October, we will be holding our annual Harvest 

Festival Assembly. We would like to support our local FoodBank—

please see below for their list of current requests: 

 

WE'RE CURRENTLY IN NEED OF: 

• LONG-LIFE FRUIT JUICE 

• PACKETS OF MICROWAVE RICE 

• CUSTARD 

• JAM 

• TINNED POTATOES 

• TINNED MEAT 

• HOUSEHOLD CLEANER (NO BLEACH PLEASE) 

• WASHING UP LIQUID 
WASHING POWDER/PODS 



This year, we have revised our School Rules, to make them    

simpler and easier for the children to understand. 

 

Each week the teachers will award a certificate to the pupil in 

their class who has demonstrated one of these Rules well     

during the week. Certificates for excellence in Maths, Reading 

and Writing and School Values will now be awarded at the end 

of each Half Term. 

 

Teachers will of course continue to give out Gold Cards to      

reward excellent behaviour and attitude throughout the year. 

Our school positive behaviour policy can be found on this web 

page:  Padstow School - Policies  

Mrs Whitford presented certificates to the following pupils today:                                     

Bastian in Puffin class, for enthusiasm with his learning 

Skye in Puffin class, for settling in well 

Khara in Kittiwake class, for settling in well 

Georgia in Cormorant class, for working hard on learning her multiplication 

Amy in Kittiwake class, for fabulous writing. 

Mrs Whitford’s Certificates 

This week’s Certificate winners: 

Nursery:  Cash, for caring for everyone & everything  

Puffin:   Joshua, for following instructions 

Kittiwake:  Sorenna, for being polite, kind & thoughtful 

Oystercatcher: Harry, for caring for everyone & everything 

Cormorant: Orlando, for following instructions 

Curlew:  Lucas, for caring for everyone & everything. 

Padstow School and Nursery Rules for Life 

Be polite, kind & thoughtful      Follow instructions  Care for everyone & everything 

At assembly today, Mr Emery awarded his first Super Six badges of the year to 

the following pupils: 

Faith and Josh D 

Congratulations for demonstrating that they are excellent role models for the 

school, and well done on being the first students awarded this role in your year! 

 

First Super Six badges of the year awarded! 

https://www.padstowschool.org/web/policies/323958



